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November 22, 2016 
 
BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4              
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2016-0276 - Hydro One Networks Inc. MAAD Application to Purchase all of the Issued and 
Outstanding Shares of Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) has received a copy of the November 21st letter sent to 
the OEB by J. Mark Rodger of Borden Ladner Gervais LLP, on behalf of the City of Orillia. 
 
Mr. Rodger’s letter was sent regarding the intervention request sent on November 17, 2016 by 
Mr. Makuch, on behalf of Mr. Kehoe (a resident of Orillia) and on behalf of “the Orillia Water, 
Light and Power Commission,” which was dissolved in 2000 by a City of Orillia by-law. 
 
Hydro One is sending this letter in support of the position taken by the City of Orillia in Mr. 
Rodger’s letter, namely an objection to the granting of any status to the dissolved Commission 
and objecting to the request for an oral hearing.  
 
Hydro One has no objection to Mr. Kehoe’s application for intervenor or observer status on his 
personal behalf. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MICHAEL ENGELBERG 
 
Michael Engelberg 
 
cc. J. Mark Rodger 
 Stanley M. Makuch 


